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Customer Notification - Electrical Insulation Tgard Product EOL 

July 21, 2021 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
This letter is to inform you that Tgard 20, TNC3 and Tgard 5000 NT1 electrical insulation material will 
be transitioning through an end of life process.  
 
The primary reasons for implementing EOL status are because of raw material phase out and limited 
demand.  
 
The last buy date to submit a purchase order for these materials will be Sep 1st, 2021 with a final 
ship date of Dec.30th, 2021. 
 
 
 
Product Replacements 
 

Material Recommended Replacement 

Tgard 20 Tgard K-52 (higher performance) 

TNC3 TNC4 

Tgard 5000 NT1  Tgard 5000 

 
 
 
 
We thank you for your continued business and support.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Laird sales representative in your region. 

 
Cecilia Kuo 

Product Manager -Thermal  

Laird Performance Materials*  

DuPont Electronics & Industrial 

 


